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Information Letter no. 22-2021 

 
 

Dear Member Federation,  
 
Following the information letter no. 19-2021 dated on September 14, we are 
delighted that 90 candidates from 29 of our Members submitted their applications 
to the several Commissions and Councils for 2021-2024.  
 
Today the Executive Committee had its meeting mainly to select members from all 
candidates. It was a very difficult process, because a lot of professional, competent 
and skillful applicants were proposed, that is why the Executive Committee 
unanimously decided that all members who have not been selected, will be asked 
to closely cooperate with relevant Commissions and Councils in working groups 
which will be created to implement the development program declared by President 
Stanislav Pozdnyakov in his manifesto during the Elective Congress in Sochi.  
 
Attached to this letter you will find a composition of all Commissions and Councils 
for 2021-2024.  

 
 Best regards,    
 

 

 

 

Jacek SLUPSKI 
Secretary General 
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